
Dear Valued Customers, 

We hope this message finds you well. Due to severe weather-related safety concerns, we regret 

to inform you that our restaurant will be opening later than usual today. 

Your safety and the safety of our staff are our highest priorities. We will continue to monitor the 

weather conditions closely and will keep you updated regarding our opening time. 

We appreciate your understanding and patience during this time. Thank you for being a part of 

our community, and we look forward to serving you as soon as it is safe to do so. 

Sincerely, 

[Restaurant Name] 

[Contact Information] 


